
Since the duration of the Brihanmumbai Municipal Corporation has came
to an end on 07 March 2022, the duration of the Wards Committees has
also came to an end on the same date. Thereafter, the Honorable Municipal
Commissioner  has  been  appointed  as  the  Administrator  of  the
Brihanmumbai Municipal Corporation.


